
               

If you need to contact a Village Board Member please contact: 

Village Office at 493-2233 or Mayor Granger at 689-9874 

 

August 2015 

SUMMER RECREATION – THANK YOU to all those who made this year’s program 

successful! Special thanks to Kristi Weaver for organizing it all this year. 

 

 REMINDER! Please remind your children that it is not safe to play in the street and to always ride 

their bikes on the far right, not down the middle of the street. 

 

  WAS YOUR YARD SALE LAST WEEKEND? IS THE PARTY OVER? Please remember to 

remove your signs after your event so we’re not cluttering up our public spaces with old news. 

 

WYOMING COUNTY FAIR – will be held in Pike, NY from August 15
th

 – 23
rd

. Fair Books are 

available at the Bank of Castile in Castile and at the Extension office in Warsaw. 

 

  AUGUST LIBRARY NEWS – All ages should enjoy Wildlife Defenders on Wednesday, August 5
th

 

at 12:30. The Library will be closed on Saturdays in August. The Board meeting is changed to Monday, 

August 10
th

 at 7pm. 

 

GLEN IRIS 5K RUN – Will be held Saturday, September 12
th

 @ 10am at Letchworth State Park. 

You can walk or run at 10:00 AM and there will be a BOOK WORM WIGGLE at 11:00 AM. Register on-

line at castilelibrary.blogspot.com. All proceeds from the event go to the Castile Library. 

 

 SILVER & GOLD CLUB will be having a Very Important Meeting on September 17
th

 at 6pm at 

the Castile UCC. If you are a member, please plan to be there. 

 

BRUSH PICK-UP – will take place on the third Monday of the month April through November – 

one pass through Village, only. Brush and yard debris need to be kept separate or it will not be picked up. 

All yard debris needs to be put into biodegradable bags. No more than one pickup load of trimming per 

resident at a time. No trees will be picked up. 

 

FREE HAZARDOUS WASTE/PHARMACEUTICAL COLLECTION - Sponsored by GLOW 

to be held in Rock Glen, NY on Saturday, September 19
th

 from 9am – 2pm.  Acceptable materials are: 

Vehicle fluids (except motor oil), lead acid batteries, household cleaning products, pesticides and insecticides, 

polishes and waxes, resins and adhesives, oil based paint and stain (no latex), fluorescent light bulbs and 

tubes, pool chemicals, driveway sealer, 1lb and 20lb propane canisters and tanks, home computers, 

microwaves and TVs. They will also be accepting outdated, unwanted medicines (no needles). Appointments 

are required: call 585-344-2850 ext. 5463, 585-815-7906 or 1-800-836-1154. 

 


